
Bosse High School Dress Code Proposal 
Implementation Date-August, 2012 

Committee Members 
Daniel Coudret-Teacher 
Denise Dunlap-Teacher 
Elizabeth Wade-Teacher 
Mrs. Valerie Sullivan-Parent 
Ms. Tania Whitlock-Parent 
Mr. David St. Clair 
Mrs. Linda Crick 
Ms. Sheila Huff 
Initial Steps: 
1.  Poll Staff-Spring 2011-100% support 
2.  Parent letter posted on Bosse Web Page asking for committee members to begin process. 
3.  Presented to parents at PTA meeting-August 16, 2011 
4.  Poll taken of parents at Bosse Open House-August 18, 2011-95% of those submitted voted in favor of  
     uniform dress code. 
5.  Committee Meetings 
      November 22, 2011 
 December 6, 2011 
 
Outcomes: 
Beginning in August, 2012 students at Bosse High School will be allowed to wear the following apparel 
and accessories. 
 
Tops-Polo Shirts  
Any solid color 
Short or Long Sleeved 
Plain Buttoned Down Dress Shirts 
Small Logos acceptable up to 2 inches 
 Cardigans 
 Sweatshirts w/Bosse Logos & collared polo underneath-No Hoodies 
 Sweatshirts crewneck with collared polo underneath-plain colored or with college logos  
 
Bottoms- 
Khaki Plain Front Slacks (Navy, Tan, Black) or cargo style (Navy, Tan, Black) 
 Cargo Pants 
Uniform skirt- (Navy, Tan, Black) must at least touch the top of the knee  
 
Shoes- 
Toes must be covered at all times 
Tennis Shoes 
Boots 
Mules/Clogs 
NO-High Heels, Flip/Flops/Athletic Slides /House Slippers/House Shoes 
 
 

The EVSC School Administration and designees have and are the final authorities on compliancy! 


